
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 22, 2020 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 
Due to the new government restrictions Gabriel Tackle Co. will be forced 
to close the store to the public until further notice. We will still be here to 
serve our customers in any way possible please feel free To contact us at 
the shop 732-714-6609 or cell 732-600-4905, via Facebook, Instagram, or 
through our website at www.gabrieltackle.com. 
Any customers who have reels or rods in for service, repair, or spooling 
they will be completed, and we will contact you when they are. If you 
have reels that need service, repair, or spooling please feel free to contact 
us to make arrangements for drop off. Also if there is any products you are 
interested in purchasing please feel free to call us or visit our website and 
we will arrange curb-side or shipping for you.  
We value all of you and appreciate everyone who has reached out to us 
since the new restrictions were released today. All of us at Gabriel Tackle 
Co. are more concerned with the health and well-being of all of you who 
have become not just friends but like family to us. Hopefully this will all 
be over very soon, and we can get back to what we love the most fishing!  
Tight Lines! 
Gabriel Tackle Co. 
 



 
 

 
 

 


